
 
 
 

 
GreeƟngs Everyone! 
 
We have much to share in this update, but we want to start by saying how grateful we are to all 
our supporƟng churches, both for praying for our family as well as your financial support. We 
cannot begin to express our graƟtude for your partnership with us! It is hard to believe a year has 
passed since we began our deputaƟon, and my, how the LORD has helped us! Even through 
blending our families, and ensuring we take Ɵme as needed for this, we are currently at 25% of 
our goal. We also anƟcipate our visas to cost between $50,000 and $60,000 for our family, but 
the Lord has already provided $15,000 toward this. To God be the glory!  
 
May was certainly a busy month for our family, as we traveled to parts of Georgia and North 
Carolina, as well as to Scotland for the Highland Hills BapƟst Missions MeeƟng. We were grateful 
to help in the efforts to canvas the ciƟes of Kirriemuir and Forfar through leƩerboxing, as well as 
the street ministry in Dundee. Sadie and I also celebrated our First Anniversary together! We want 
to extend a special thank you to the Alverson’s and Van Voltenberg’s for hosƟng the meeƟng and 
allowing us to have a small part in helping. Casen and Caraleena were able to see the field we 
have been called to, and Casen also took part in leƩerboxing and even decided to quote some 
scripture during street ministry. This is such an answer to prayer! We are also very grateful for the 
divine appointments that were had by several during the meeƟng!  
 
DeputaƟon slowed down a bit aŌer returning to the states in June, as Sadie required surgery to 
repair a parƟally torn rotator cuff. She had been having trouble with her shoulder for some Ɵme, 
but aŌer meeƟng with her doctor again, he recommended surgery. We found that he also had to 
and reaƩach her biceps tendon during the procedure. She has been recovering well and has begun 
her PT. We ask that you please pray for a quick and easy recovery. We are looking forward to the 
meeƟngs we have scheduled over the next few months, for which she has been cleared to travel 
with a few precauƟons.  
 
Please conƟnue to keep our family in your prayers as we travel, and as always, pray for Caraleena’s 
salvaƟon. We also desire for more divine appointments, as we seek to honor the Lord and be a 
blessing to others! 
 
Your Fellowservants in Christ, 
Bro Brian & Sadie StouƩ and Family 
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